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MEMORANDUM NO. MLT-17-131
TO : Deans, Directors, and Head of Units

SUBJECT ORIENTATION ON ANTI-SEXUAL HARASSMENT

This is to remind you that in accordance with Section 30 of the UP Anti-
Sexual Harassment Code, you are enjoined to comply with said provision which is
cited below for easy reference:

“All members of the UP Community shall undergo an orientation on anti-
sexual harassment once every three (3) years.

Anti-sexual harassment orientation and clearance shall henceforth be a
component of student curriculum, personnel actions such as hiring, tenure and
promotion, and accreditation of service contractors, and partner entity
engagements.” :

<

Thank you.

MICHAEL L. TAN, Ph.D.
Chancellor



